
 

QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC  
 
One question has been received from members of the public. 
 
1. From Mr Perrin to Councillor Johnson 
 

Despite the possibility of cuts to services due to financial restrictions imposed 
as a result of the council being placed into financial intervention, can you 
assure me that no cuts will be made to the services provided to children in the 
council’s care? 


